May 6, 2024
TCHS Students and Families,

We thank you for your support and continued involvement in our work during the 2023-2024
school year. Safety is our most important priority, and as we enter our final week of school
this year, please review the expectations below with your student.

1. No backpacks, athletics bags or duffle bags will be allowed on campus after, May
17.

2. No athletic lockers will be available for usage after, May 17.

3. Students must leave the building immediately at the 4:00 pm bell beginning May 20
unless in a tutorial session with a teacher. There will be limited scheduled after
school activities on campuses after 4:00 pm.

Any backpacks, athletic or duffle bags will be stored during the school day and students will
not have access to them until the end of the day. Please leave all bags at home.

We thank you for your support to make KISD campuses safe for all students. Should you
have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the campus at (817)
744-2300.

Sincerely,
TCHS Administration



